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TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF LIC OFFICE 

 
Due to air conditioner failure at TLC’s Long Island Facility at 31-00 
47th Avenue, 3rd floor, Long Island City, NY 11101, the TLC call 
center will be unavailable and all in-person appointments scheduled 
for today (July 27, 2018) at this location will be rescheduled.  We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.   
 
Online transactions, including applications and renewals, can still 
be submitted during this time.  Additionally, OATH hearings have 
not been impacted.  Licensees with a hearing scheduled during this 
time should appear at OATH for their hearing. 
 
The facility will reopen for normal business on Monday, July 30, 
2018.  All appointments on or after this date will not be impacted. 
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